
“Ours is a Child Safe Environment. As a Community we all have the obligation to do the best we 

can to keep children safe from harm and abuse” 

St. Mary’s Presbytery 

5 Hayward Grove, Hampton 3188 

Tel: (03) 95210990 

Email:     hampton@cam.org.au 

Parish Office Hours: Mon: 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 

Tues: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Wed & Fri: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon. 

Phone: 9521 0990 

Parish Priest: Fr. Anjou Soares  

Pastoral Associate: Mrs. Cynthia White 

Email: candcwhite@gmail.com 

Parish Secretary: Sharon Burleigh, 

Maria Jesus De Santisteban 

Email: hampton@cam.org.au 

Baptism Coordinator: Olivia Turner: 0407863579,  

95210990 

Baptism: 2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month,  

Baptism Preparation: 3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. 

Mass. 

Weekend Masses: Sat: 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

Weekday Masses: Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 

Tuesday & Friday 11:30 a.m. 

Wednesday & Thursday: 9:15 a.m. 

First Thursday of the month: 

Adoration after Mass for ½ hour. 

Third Friday of the month: 

Anointing Mass at 11:30 

Every Friday: 11:15 a.m. Rosary and Prayer to St. 

Peregrine followed by Mass 

Confession: Saturday: 9:15 or on request 

Entrance Antiphon: Cry out with joy to God, all the 

earth; O sing to the glory of his name. O render him 

glorious praise, alleluia 

Communion Antiphon: The Christ had to suffer and 

on the third day rise from the dead; in his name 

repentance and remission of sins must be preached to 

all the nations, alleluia. 

Spirituality in the Pub 

Pallative Care, 

 End of life issues 

Speaker: Prof. David W. Kissane 

Consultant at Cabrini and Monash Health 

Dates: Wednesday: 18 April  2018  

Time:  7:30pm 

Venue: Sandringham Hotel, Sandringham.   

Cnr Beach Rd, & Melrose St  

Booking for meals: Phone Hotel: 95987255 

Specify that booking is for SIP: Spirituality in 

the Pub. 

15th April         3rd Sunday of Easter  

Give thanks to  the Lord for He is good. 

Psalm 4 is a short psalm for deliverance and 

help by one who is in trouble. The psalmist 

clings to God and rejoices in his faith. He 

challenges his enemies and invites his friends 

to trust in God’s peace. 

The psalmist is full of joy and confidence as 

he recalls the freedom given to him by God. 

He has experienced God’s gift in a personal, 

deep and intimate way. This knowledge is 

gained through contemplation. 

Freedom, joy, light and peace are realities the 

psalmist  expresses and so wishes it be our 

experience. At this Easter Time God gives us 

his gifts through the Death and Resurrection 

of Jesus which we continue to celebrate at this 

time.              Fr. Anjou Soares 

LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS: 

© SICK: Pierre Sakr, Daisy De Alwis, Joe Rush, Judy 

Ferrigno, Alan Phillips, Clare Curry-Harris, Becky 

Joniskan, May Ray, Frank Ray, Margaret Parry, 

Kate Maree Arnott, Jenny Oaten and Alan Philips 

© Anniversary: Ilario Pisano (1st Anniversary) 

PROJECT COMPASSION 

Thank you for your support and generous 

contribution of   $1,745 

Please return all Project Compassion boxes 

THIS WEEK 

Saturday 14 April Mass at 6:00 p.m. 3rd Sunday of Easter 

Sunday                    15  April  Mass at 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. 3rd  Sunday of Easter 

  Baptism Preparation Session after 10:00 a.m. Mass 

Tuesday                  17 April  Mass at 11:30 a.m.  

Wednesday            18 April  Mass at 9:15 a.m. 

Thursday               19 April  Mass at 9:15 a.m.  

  Eucharist Preparation Session 4 (for Parents and Children) 

  4:30 pm- 6:00 pm or  7:00 pm – 8:30 pm in the Library  

Friday                    20 April  Rosary and Prayer to St. Peregrine at 11:15 a.m.  

  followed by  Anointing Mass at 11:30 

Saturday                21 April   Mass at 8:30 am.  

  Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m.  4th Sunday of Easter 

Sunday                   22 April  Mass at 8:00 and 10:00 a.m.  4th  Sunday of Easter 

PREPARATION FOR THE SACRAMENT 

OF THE EUCHARIST 2018 

Reflection day for all Students: 

Thursday 26th April 2018 

at 9:00 a.m. -  3:00 p.m.  

Please return your Easter Offering envelope.  

Thank you. 

DONATE TO OZANAM HOUSE REDEVELOPMENT, NORTH MELBOURNE 
VicentCare is embarking on a major redevelopment and expansion of its Inner Melbourne Hub to 
tackle homelessness. An important Vinnies Project 
Any parish that raises more than $1,000 for  the project will receive a certificate of support and will 
be listed on a plaque in the main entrance of the new facility. We will collect for this purpose. Please 
donate. 

We  wish Fr. Anjou a very Happy Birthday  on Wednesday the 18th of April  
and all God’s blessings for a year filled with good health and  happiness 

THE BRIGIDINE ASYLUM SEEKERS PROJECT:  The Asylum Seeker Project is still in urgent need of 
donations of food or household goods. Please place in the boxes at the church doors. 

St. Marys’ Community  “Slowing down” Weekend Retreat 2018 

We have initiated to organise a weekend Retreat  

for all in our community, 

There are no special requirements to undertake this Retreat. 

Just a desire to deepen your relationship with God and 

 find God's presence in your everyday Life.  

Be assured that where you are now is where God is waiting for you. 

Dates: Friday   27 April, 7pm UNTIL  

Sunday  29 April,3pm 

Place: Campion Centre, Kew   

Retreat Director: Mandy Lane 

Price: $260 (Live-in) or $190 (Live-out) 

For more details or help contact the Parish at 95210990 

Bookings and payments by Monday 16 April 2018 
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